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To: OLA Executive Committee

From: OLA Library Preservation Roundtable
Submitted by: Shawna Gandy, co-chair (Oregon Historical Society)

RE: Proposed changes to the Library Preservation Roundtable by-laws

Proposed changes include:

* Changing the name of the round table from “Library Preservation Round Table” to
“Preservation Round Table” to avoid redundancy and to be more inclusive of
institutional collections represented. Modifications would need to be made throughout
the current by-laws and on the OLA website to reflect the change.



